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May 9, 1988
NRC-88-0139

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

2) NRC Compliance Bulletin No. 68-03, "Inadequate Latch
Engagement in HFA Type Latching Relays Manufactured by
General Electric (GE) Company."

Subject: Response to NRC Bulletin No. 88-03

In response to the NRC Bulletin No. 88-03 (Reference 2), Detroit
Edison Company hereby provides information requested regarding GE HFA
type latching relays.

These HFA type latching relays manuf actured by General Electric are
not used at Fermi 2.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Girija Shukla at (313)
586-4270.

Sincerely,

(/l$ .17
B. Raith Sy via
Senior Vice President

ec: A. B. Davis
R. C. Knop
T. R. Quay
W. G. Rogers
USNRC Region III
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